
TCS/GEN/021/2025-26 Date: 11-06-2025 

 

 

CIRCULAR 
VALUE OFTHE MONTH: KINDNESS العطف 

SUBJECT: Important Reminder Regarding Fee Clearance Before 
 PT1 Examination 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This is to inform you that all students must clear the Term 1 fees - months of April, May, and 

June on or before PT1 Exam Starts in order to be eligible to receive their hall tickets for the 

upcoming PT1 examination. 

 

Parents who are paying fees on a monthly basis are also requested to pay accordingly. 

 

Please note: 

Failure to clear the dues before 12th June 2025 (Tomorrow) hall ticket not being issued. 
 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Regards, 
 
 
 
ADMINISTRATION 
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